
Assembly Bill 226   

Fisherman’s Markets 
 

March 24, 2015 



AB 226 Summary 

 

• Legislative Committee had a positive recommendation 

• Proposed law would provide similar regulations of 

certified Farmer’s Markets 

• Current law only allows fisherman to sell to the public 

“directly from the boat” 

• Streamline permitting process 

• Environmental Health would inspect, permit fees should 

offset costs 

 

 



Recommended Actions 

Option 1: 

A. Take an advocacy position of  support, watch, or 

 oppose on AB 226 (Atkins) – Retail Food Safety: 

 Fisherman’s Markets; and 

B. Direct staff to forward, and authorize the Chair to 

 sign a letter stating the Board’s decision to the 

 legislative author, members of the legislature 

 including, but not limited to, the county legislative 

 delegation, and appropriate committee chairs; and 

Option 2: 

A. Take no position on AB 226 (Atkins) – Retail  

 Food Safety: Fisherman’s Markets 

 


